
 

 

 March/April 2024 Newsletter 

Tel – 01224 472879 / email – Fishermoss.nursery@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• 3 March – World Book Day – Dress up as your favourite character (all week if this is not your 

child’s session)  

• 29 March - Good Friday – Nursery closed to children and staff 

• 6 May - May Day – Nursery closed to children and staff 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our March/April newsletter!       

As we spring into spring, we look forward to seeing the lovely greenery 

in the nursery garden bloom, but we may need some help with that! We 

are looking into hosting a gardening event which you will be welcome to 

come along to and do some planting with your child, chat with other 

parents and maybe learn a thing or two about how to care for your 

gardens at home too. We will also be learning about how things grow 

and what plants need to survive and thrive.  

 

We are loving the children (and staff) showing off their pictures of who 

in their lives are important to them, family, friends and cuddlies alike! 

Please remember to keep these coming. Feel free to email to the 

address above and we can print       

  

As we are coming to the end of Term 3, we have been loving interacting 

with some of the boys and girls from Primary 5 and will continue this 

into Term 4. We will be spending a bit more time around the agility 

course and in the main school playground to build up some 

familiarisation.  

 

We will be setting up a giving tree in the nursery foyer. We ask for only 

small donations and bits and bobs for around the room. Please only give 

what you can.  

  

 Please scroll down to see some information about the importance of 

oral hygiene from our colleagues at Childsmile. 
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The following children celebrate their birthdays during March and April: 

Maya, Murray, Evie, Blair and Reo       

Happy Birthday!  

We hope you all have a fab time!  

 

  

Gentle reminders: 

• Please call the nursery on 01224 472879 when recording your child absent.  

 

• Please ensure your child has suitable clothing and footwear when at nursery. Everything should 

be named to avoid lost property.  

 

• If your child has had any form of medication i.e. calpol, antibiotics please inform us at drop off. 

 

• Please ensure your child has indoor shoes to change into when they arrive at nursery.  

 

• Please remember to refer to the traffic light system regarding children’s health. If your child is 

feeling under the weather, the nursery may not be the best place for them to rest and 

recuperate.  

 

 

 

 

Staffing Updates 

Miss Bekah Parker has moved up to the role of Early Years Senior Practitioner and Mrs Lesley Milne 

has moved up to the role of Early Years Lead Practitioner. These changes have taken place and will 

continue until the Summer holidays, when things will go back to the status quo and we will have a 

new EYSP joining our team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


